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CARDINAL KEY

FATTH. TRUST. FORTITUDE. WISDOM.

Dear CK Alumnae,

Happy falll The school year has already swung back into full action and
we are all so ecstatic for the many wonderful things that are to come in
the months ahead. Along with that, Cardinal Key has enthusiastically
jumped right back into service events including Monday nights at Manor
Care, the Buddy Pack walk, and volunteering at Head Start. Don’t worry,
we are also making sure to have plenty of dates with one another and
with our Blue Keys as well. In fact, we're hoping to beat them at bowling
during our upcoming $1 bowling night at Leisure World.

We have so many things to look forward to this semester, both in
service and in social events: the annual NEMO triathlon, selling caramel
apples at the Parent’s Weekend football game for JDRF, and
volunteering at the JDRF InspireOne/Kid’s Fun Run. We are also always
looking forward to our Monday game nights at Manor Care as well as
our bi-annual street cleanup on La Harpe. On the side of social events,
formal with the Blue Keys will be coming up soon and we cannot wait to
have all of the important men in our life experience Cardinal Key during
our annual Dad’s Day! Perhaps the most exciting event coming up is the
2017 Cardinal Key National Conference in Tucson, AZ! To celebrate 85
years of service, Cardinal Key is hosting this conference November



16-19th. Our chapter is sponsoring one of our members to attend this
conference, but we expect that several other Cardinal Key members will
be attending as well. We cannot wait to hear how this conference will
impact our current members as they have the opportunity to connect
with other Cardinal Keys from all over the country.

With all of the exciting things happening this semester, there is one
super important event | have yet to mention: Homecoming! Truman is
turning 150 this year so Homecoming is sure to be extra special. It will be
held Saturday, October 14th and we would love to see each of your
lovely faces there! Please see the attachment in this email to receive
more information about Homecoming and all of the fun events we have
planned that dau.

Please continue to receive updates from us on our Facebook page and
our website, cardinalkey.truman.edu. Additionally, feel free to follow our
blog, cardinalkey.wordpress.com, to read entries from our current
members. They are sure to share plenty of wisdom throughout the
school year.

Lastly, we hope that this newsletter finds each of
you with an abundance of CK love. We are so —
honored and grateful to share such a unique =
network with so many outstanding women since
1934. Once a Cardinal Key, always a Cardinal
Key.

We hope to see you all at Homecoming! e

CK love,
The Women on Cardinal Key
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